
Date: February 9th, 2024 

 

 

Hello Families, 

 

Summer is fast approaching, and J-Care is excited to show you our fun and exciƟng summer plans that 
will create lasƟng memories.  

RegistraƟon is now open for Summer 2024 under the J-Care summer tab on the school website. If you 
register before March 31st, you will receive $10 off the registraƟon fee. New this year, two of our field 
trips require waivers to parƟcipate in, we have placed both waivers in one packet that you can sign and 
return with your registraƟon form, handbook signature and Schedule. You can email all of them to me, 
send them with your Child(ren) in their folder, or drop them off in the Office.  

We are excited to share this great summer with your child(ren)! 

 

MacKenzie Kantor 

J-Care Director 

kantorm@stjohnnyb.org 


